
Sherwood Forest Improvement Association (SFIA) Inc. 
269 Knighthood Lane 

Divide, CO 80814 

SFIA Vision:  To bring people together as a community dedicated to participation and 
cooperation for the common good of all. 
SFIA Mission Statement:  To encourage and support each other by working together to 
accomplish community goals. 

Board Session Agenda/Minutes:  4-26-17 at 7:07 p.m. 

1. The Community Hall Usage Rental Agreement was discussed and approved for 
posting on the website. 

2. We are all in agreement that the S.F.I.A. is a common interest community and 
will post a document on the website to give community members more 
information on common interest communities and resources to find more 
information as needed. 

3. Corry replaced the flagpole light. 
4. There was a discussion about tiny houses and if they are allowed in Sherwood 

Forest.  We all agreed any questions regarding tiny homes or other building 
requirements should be referred to County Code requirements.  Thanks to 
Corry for answering the email requests for information. 

5. Catherine read several letters of appreciation to the board that were included 
with community members’ dues. 

6. Lavender will contact Nick Robman about purchasing a bike rack for the school 
bus stop. 

7. Catherine will ask Ken DiMauro to do a cost estimate and plan for a bus shelter. 
8. We will open the Community Hall for use on May 20th. 
9. Catherine, Garen, Lavender and Corry will complete the audit of financial 

records for 2016 on May 1st at 9:30 a.m. 
10.Discuss topics that should be included in the next scheduled board session.  

These would include: 
• Fundraiser plans and details 
• Possible community garage sale at the Hall and other summer 

activities 
• Newsletter Topics and format 

11.Session Adjourned at 8:10 p.m.  Next session will be on May 23rd at the Hall. 
12.Attendees:  Corry Somerville, Linda Somerville, Catherine DiMauro, Garen 

Ferrenbach, Lisa Joslin and Lavender Foot 

SFIA 2017 Goals: 

1. Provide benches, bike racks, bus shelters and an expanded playground at the 
hall for our community children. 

2. Offer opportunities for a variety of community activities like our 5K race and 
chili dinner fundraisers along with events supporting other interests of 
community members.


